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June 17, 2022 

 

 

Rashad Kennedy 

 

VIA EMAIL: rashad@thatpropertyplace.net 

 

 

Quintus Pillai 

 

VIA EMAIL: quintus@pillaibuilders.com 

  

RE:   Making Finding for the Removal or Repair of the structure at 1179 Seventh Street East 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 14, 2022 Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia 

Moermond continued the matter to Legislative Hearing on July 12, 2022 via phone between 10:00 am 

and 12:00 p.m. for further discussion and to check status of Code Compliance certificate. If the 

property has received its Code Compliance certificate prior to that date, we will not be calling you and 

the finding will be the nuisance is abated and the matter resolved. 

 

 If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8515 or Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  

 

Thank you, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

  

 

c: Steve Magner - Code Enforcement Manager, Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI) 

Rehabilitation & Removal staff 

Christine Boulware – Historic Preservation Specialist 

Jonathan Oyinloye VIA EMAIL: jboyinloye@gmail.com 

   Michael Aderinkomi VIA EMAIL: aderinkomi1@comcast.net 

Lawrence Aderinkomi VIA EMAIL: lawrence.aderinkomi@gmail.com 
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